
Public Notice 
CITY OF BELLE ISLE, FLORIDA 

1600 Nela Avenue, Belle Isle, FL  32809 
 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that 
 

Little Lake Conway-PD Training Exercise 
 
On Wednesday, April 17th, 2024, at 10 am, Special Teams from the Orlando Police 
Department will conduct a joint training exercise in Edgewood. They will utilize 
the FOP Lodge at 5505 Hansel Avenue to stage equipment and launch police 
boats onto Little Lake Conway. There will be a significant police presence in the 
area, and "police training in progress" signage will be displayed at the entry/exit 
of the FOP Lodge. The estimated time for the exercise is 10 am – 3 pm. 
 
 

Yolanda Quiceno 
City Clerk 
Date:  April 8, 2024 


